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OF COUNSEL
VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Little Sumter Utility Company; Docket No. 990684-SU
Reuse / Tariff Rate Filing
Our File No. 30059.03

Dear Ms. Bayo:

In accordance with the third ordering paragraph of Commission Order No. PSC-
00-0582-TRF-SU entered in the above-referenced docket, enclosed is a copy of the
Notice required thereby to an additional party that needed to be notified.

Very truly yours,

MARTIN S. FRIED
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. ———%u. cc: Ms. Stephanie Crossman (w/ enclosure)
' Mr. John Wise (w/0 enclosure)
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April 5, 2000

Mr. Pete Wahl .
Village Center Community Development District

3420 Southem Trace

The Villages, FL 32159

Reference: Little Sumter Utility Company - Reuse/Tariff Rate Filing

Dear Mr. Wahl

Enclosed is a copy of Public Service Commission Order Number PSC-00-0582-PRF-SU,
which memorialized the action the Commission took at its February 29, 2000 agenda
approving the Little Sumnter Utility Company tariff for reclaimed water service. The PFC
approved a zero rate for the distribution of reclaimed water from Little Sumter Unlity
Company to The Villages of Lake-Sumter, Inc..

Although a zero rate for reclaimed water was established, the PSC’s decision in this case
does not preclude the PFC from establishing a reuse rate higher than zero in the future.

Please contact me should you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Treasurer
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